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AACF Welcomes David Boyington to Board of Trustees 

Sacramento, Calif. – February 11, 2025 – The Automotive Aftermarket Charitable 
Foundation (AACF) is pleased to announce the appointment of David Boyington, Vice 
President of Strategic Accounts at Advance Auto Parts, to its Board of Trustees. With 
over 37 years of experience in the automotive aftermarket, Boyington brings a wealth 
of industry knowledge and a deep commitment to serving others. 

Boyington has held numerous roles throughout his career, spanning operations, sales, 
and strategic account management. His dedication to fostering success within the 
industry aligns seamlessly with AACF’s mission to support automotive aftermarket 
professionals and their families in times of need. 

“The automotive aftermarket has been very good to me and my family over the years. It’s important for me to find ways 
to give back to the industry,” said Boyington. “The AACF aligns perfectly with my desire to support the aftermarket. 
There is so much great work being done by this organization. I’m humbled to be part of it and excited to participate in a 
more proactive way.” 

Boyington and his wife, Stephanie, originally from Maine, now reside in Woodstock, Georgia, a suburb of Atlanta. They 
have two children—Hannah, who is pursuing a career in cosmetology, and Gideon, a University of Georgia graduate 
working in Management Information Systems. 

“We are thrilled to welcome David to the AACF Board of Trustees,” said John Kairys, Executive Director. “His extensive 
industry experience, leadership, and passion for helping others will be invaluable as we continue our mission to assist 
aftermarket professionals in their most challenging times.” 

The AACF has been dedicated to providing financial support and resources to members of the automotive aftermarket 
community for over 65 years. As the organization continues to expand its reach and impact, leaders like Boyington play a 
vital role in ensuring the foundation’s long-term success. 

For more information or to get involved, contact Misty Walker, Misty@AftermarketCharity.org. 

 
### 

 
About the Automotive Aftermarket Charitable Foundation (AACF)  
The Automotive Aftermarket Charitable Foundation (AACF) has been helping aftermarket families turn tragedy into triumph 
since 1959. Like the industry, AACF is driven by passion and devoted to family. It's tough to ask for help, but when someone in 
the aftermarket family faces profound circumstances, AACF is there when it seems like there's nowhere else to turn. As a 
nonprofit, this is accomplished through the support of generous donors, awareness partners and dedicated volunteers. To learn 
more, visit www.AftermarketCharity.org.  
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